QUESTIONS

ANSWERS

Would wood butcher block tops be acceptable alternate?

Is there any material or stain color that is requested?

Would the tie down and bar for spool be provided by us?

Do you have a timeline you need these installed by?

Do you have photos of existing tables?

Butcher Block is not an acceptable material due to its tendency to warp
over time.

There is no material or stain color that is requested for the tabletop. The
SOW outlines the minimum characteristics for the tabletop and quotes
will be analyzed in conjunction with those characteristics.

The government expects vendors to provide the tie down bracket
(described in the SOW) and .5" (diameter) bar for the spool.

Leadtime must be included in your quote as it is a determining factor
under 52.212-2.

No photos of the existing tables will be provided. Please follow the
minimum characteristics written in the Statement of Work under Part (5)
and Attachment 1 in the solicitation.




